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AQUAGENICS, INCORPORATED q k/ d.

718 Eastbrook Blvd. Winter Park, Florida 32792 v
'

Telephone: (305) 6715S45 (305) 678-8734

April 17, 1979

~

Edson Case, Deputy Director Reactor Regulation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H. Street N.W.
Washington, D.C. 205S5

Dear Mr. Case: -

I have read with interest and concern of the problem of
supplying vast quantities of clean filtered water for
nuclear power plants.

The enclosed folder describes a .,roven system that can
easily supply 100,000 gallons per minute of filtered water
at absolute zero head back pressure.

This system precludes particle size down to microns, if
necessary and will protect pumps and valves as no screen,
cartridge, or metal parts are involved.

The life span, based on similar uses is in excess of 50
years and is maintenance free.

The future of nuclear power will depend in part on large
volumes of clean, filtered water ahead of pumps and valves. .

A trial filter system can be made available for your own
evaluation. For additional information you may contact me
at the above address and telephone.

Sincerely,

/ f/e /

Ra'mond E. Hutchinson
Engineer
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